
Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School

Statement for detailing with allegations of abuse against staff

Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School is committed to investigating any issues or complaints made against

members of staff.

All information around the process for communicating any allegations can be found in the school’s

Whistle Blowing Policy which is displayed in the school staffroom or on the school’s website.

Archbishop Ilsley believes fully in the values of compassion and integrity with all matters of this

nature taking priority with absolute diligence applied at all times. For any further information please

contact the school’s Headteacher, Mr Clinton, who will happily address any of your concerns.
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